
 
P.O. Box 28085, Raleigh, NC  27611-8085        sanford@sanfordlawoffice.com                                                          

Tel:  919.210.4900  

 
 

SANFORD LAW OFFICE, PLLC 
Jo Anne Sanford, Attorney at Law 

 
August 30, 2022 

 
Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission  Via Electronic Delivery 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 
 
 Re:  Aqua North Carolina, Inc. 

Docket No. M-100, Sub 179 
Mandatory Public Utility Reporting on Delinquencies in Payments 
and Disconnections of Service for Residential Customers 
 

Dear Ms. Dunston:  
 

On August 16, 2022, the North Carolina Utilities Commission 

(“Commission”) entered an Order Modifying Mandatory Public Utility Reporting 

on Delinquencies in Payments and Disconnections of Service in Docket Nos. E-2, 

Sub 1214, E-7, Sub 1210, M-100, Sub 61A, M-100, Sub 158, and M-100, Sub 179.  

Decretal Paragraph No. 4 of that Order required each subject utility to designate 

a person responsible for the Commission-required monthly reporting or 

monitoring and to file a statement of that person’s identity and contact 

information in this docket.  

Aqua North Carolina, Inc. (“Aqua” or “Company”) hereby designates the 

following individual with the responsibility to file the Company’s monthly report, 

going forward in Docket No. M-100, Sub 179: 

Robyn E. Lambeth 
202 MacKenan Court 

 Cary, North Carolina 27511 
 (919) 467-8712 
 relambeth@aquaamerica.com   
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I hereby certify that I have served this filing on all parties of record to this 

proceeding.   

As always, thank you and your staff for your assistance; please feel free 

to contact me if there are questions or if additional information is required.   

Electronically Submitted 

 
     /s/Jo Anne Sanford 
     North Carolina State Bar No. 6831 

Attorney for Aqua North Carolina, Inc.   
 
 
 
 


